
Small School. Big Expectations. 

Clarendon Cottage 
Preparatory School 

Welcome back to a new half term! We can’t quite believe 

how fast the Term is zooming by, but we have certainly 

been keeping busy in school. All of the pupils are well 

settled in with their class teachers and making superb 

progress across the curriculum.  

The children and teachers have been loving our new Topic 

Scheme of Work and it has been enjoyable seeing the 

children learn about such a diverse range of topics; from the 

Great Fire of London, to the Anglo-Saxons, to ancient 

Egypt!  

We had a brilliant time at our African Drumming 

Workshop and it has certainly inspired children to get 

rhythmic on our playground drums.  We are very much 

looking forward to our Christmas Pantomime which will be 

performed in school by a theatre company for each social 

bubble individually—what a festive treat!  

As part of UK Parliament Week we held a mini election in 

school today to determine the fancy dress theme for this 

year’s Children in Need day. Pyjamas was the resounding 

winner, so we look forward to seeing everyone in their cosy 

best next Thursday! 

We are hoping to still go ahead with some of our core PTA 

annual events, just in a Covid-19 friendly way, so please 

keep your eyes peeled for more information soon.  

We are pleased to say that we held a busy Open Evening 

before half term and have another date for later this month. 

We were delighted to hear lots of parent recommendations 

to possible new families, your amazing support is greatly 

appreciated and really is the core of what makes our school 

such a special place. 

Miss. E Bagnall 

Dates for Diary 

 11/11/2020—Remembrance Day. We are asking all 

children to create their own craft poppy at home to form 

a Poppy cascade around the school door. Donations are 

greatly welcomed for the British Legion. 

 12/11/2020—Children in Need—Pyjama Day. We know 

that times are challenging for lots of additional families 

this year and we hope to raise some vital funds for those 

that really need it. Children are asked to wear their 

Pyjamas to school for a £2 donation. 

 13/11/2020—Diwali. Children in school will be learning 

all about this important Hindu festival and participating in 

a range of activities throughout the day. 

 17/11/2020—School Open Evening—нpm—сpm. By 

strict appointment only. Please contact the school office 

to book.  

 30/11/2020—Test Week 

 4/12/2020—Cinema Night—more information to follow, 

but grab that chance to have some extra Christmas prep 

time, child free! 

 10/12/2020—Christmas Pantomime—Peter Pan. 

Footlights theatre company will entertain our pupils for 

the day! HeΩs behind you! 

 14/12/2020—School Reports 

 14/12/2020—w/c Parents Evenings. These will be held 

over Skype unless by arrangement with class teacher. 

 17/12/2020—Christmas Plays—Your childΩs Christmas 

play will be made available online for you to enjoy as a 

family! 

 18/12/2020—Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper 

Day. 


